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Ignacio Darnaude Rojas-Marcos

Cabeza del Rey Don Pedro , 9 ( 2º  B )

41004  -  Sevilla  ( Spain )

December  16th   l994

Mr. Karl T. Pflock

c/o  Fund for UFO Research ( FUFOR )

P.O.Box  277

Mt. Rainier ,  MD  20712 ,  U.S.A.

           Dear Mr. Pflock ,

           I refer to the report by           Donald N. Michael   entitled      "Proposed studies on the implications of peaceful space activities for human affairs"          ( NASA ,  l960 )  ( published in  1991 by          The Brookings Institution   ,  1775  Massachusetts Avenue N.W.  ,  Washington , D.C. ,  U.S.A. ,                   Tel.  (202)-797-60 00  ,  Fax  (202)-797-60 04 ).

Quoted by  Victoria Alexander on   "The MUFON UFO Journal" ,   Nº  317 ,  September  l994 ,         pages  6-7.

          Please send me , previous payment of its amount by a mailed cheque , a xerocopy of the above mentioned   Brookings Report.

               Thanks and best regards.

Ignacio Darnaude Rojas-Marcos

Cabeza del Rey Don Pedro , 9 ( 2º B )

41004  -  Sevilla  ( Spain )

December   16th   1994

The Brookings Institution

1775  Massachusetts Avenue  N.W.

Washington ,  D.C. ,  U.S.A.

           Dear Sirs ,

           Please send me , previous payment of its amount by a mailed cheque , the report by        Donald N. Michael   entittled     "Proposed studies on the implications of peaceful space activities for human affairs"    ( NASA , 1960 ).   ( The Brookings Institution   ,  1991 ) 

           Thanking you in advance I am

                               Truly yours

Ignacio Darnaude Rojas-Marcos

Cabeza del Rey Don Pedro , 9 ( 2º B )

41004  -  Sevilla  ( Spain )

November   26th   2000

The Brookings Institution

1775  Massachusetts Avenue  N.W.

Washington ,  D.C. ,  U.S.A.

           Dear Sirs ,

           Please send me , previous payment of its amount by a mailed cheque , the report by       Donald N. Michael   entittled     "Proposed studies on the implications of peaceful space activities for human affairs"    ( NASA  , 1960 ).                  ( The Brookings Institution   ,  1991 ) 

          Thanking you in advance I am truly yours

